
econoiuic policy over the past four years, and has been .xt.nded
throughout 1993 under the naue of Pact for Stability,
Coupetitiveness and Employment. It has resulted in a drastia
reduction of the inflation rate, froE an annual rate of 159% in
1987 to 19.7% in 1989. Inflation rebounded ta 29.9% in 1990 but
was brought down ta 18.8% in 1991 and is expected to be of 11-13%
in 1992. At the same time, interest rates have increased again to
the present 20%, and the peso-dollar devaluation rate has
recently been increased to Z4ex$0.40 pesos a day or 4.6% per
annua. As of January 1, 1993, the government also passed a
ionetary reforn creating the n.w peso, equivalent to the previaus
Mex$1,000, basically to sflnplify transactions.

Along with the objective of consolidating the progress made in
prias stabilizatian with a 7% inflation goal through tight
monetary and fiscal policies, Mexico's uacroeconomic polioy in
1993 aim. to promote tuployment, reaffirm, graduai and sustained
econoeiic recuperation with an estimated GDP grawth of 2.5%-3%,
basically by establishing the ncessary conditions ta encourage
national and foreign investment and by promoting increased
efficiency and competitivenesa, and to proiiate social developuent
and the improvement in living standards of the poarest segment af
society through direct gavernment action.

Domestic *conoiuic activity recovered for the third consecutive
year in 1989, after the 1986 recession, with a gros. douestic
product <GDP) growtb rate of 3.3%. In 1990 it grev 4.4% and
anather 3.6%~ ini 1991 to readi $280.3 billion. With an 82.8
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